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July 2019 

Reminder 
2019 Q2 (April - June) 
NFIRS reports are due 
July 15th 

Send to: 
CAIRS@fire.ca.gov 

NFIRS Resources 
New Website! 

Our website has changed and now offers more resources for your 
fire department’s NFIRS reporting: 

https://osfm.fire.ca.gov/resources/california-incident-data-and-statistics-program 

Quick reference documents for 
Incident Type, Heat Source, and 

Property Use codes 

How to name and send 
your quarterly NFIRS file 

Other useful NFIRS 
resources, including 
training information 

A list of all NFIRS registered fire 
departments in California. 

Make sure your fire department’s 
information is up to date! 

Questions? 
Contact Us 

Jennifer Bowman 
Jennifer.Bowman@fire.ca.gov 

Kate Dobrinski 
Kate.Dobrinski@fire.ca.gov 

The CalStats Program posts an updated report after each quarter that 
shows every fire department’s reporting history over the past several years. 
This report can be used to: 

 Verify that your department’s 

NFIRS reporting is up to date 

 Identify any missed quarterly 

submissions 

 Check your validation error 

rate 

 Confirm that the OSFM 

database matches your 
incident counts 

https://osfm.fire.ca.gov/resources/california-incident-data-and-statistics-program

